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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Ski Information Evening 

 

Your child has been allocated a place on the 2017 Sackville School trip to America, and we would 

like to invite you to an information evening on Tuesday 8th December at 6pm in P01 regarding 

the ski trip.  Whilst it may seem a long way off we would like to give you as much information as 

early as possible, so that both you and your child are fully prepared for the trip and can get the 

most out of what should prove to be one of the most memorable experiences they have during their 

time at Sackville School.  The evening will give not only a detailed overview of the ski trip but also 

give you an opportunity to meet the staff who will be accompanying your child and to ask any 

questions that you may have regarding the trip.   

Over the evening, we aim to also discuss the following areas: 

 

Accommodation 

Travel 

Food and money 

Safety 

Ski lessons and evening activities 

Payment plans 

Preparation for the trip – ski fitness and Bowles dry ski slope 

Equipment 

 

We look forward to meeting you on Tuesday 8th December 2015; if you are unable to attend this 

meeting please could you contact me on ktreen@wsgfl.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

                                  
Mr K Treen      Mr D Hayden   

Party Leader                      Assistant Party Leader  
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